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Dear BFC, 

 

This Sunday, January 12th, we will hold a subregional service with TribeNet 2020 participants at the 

Grand Ballroom of the New Yorker Hotel on the 2nd floor. 

 

Please join Rev. and Mrs. Dunkley to welcome our Regional Chairman, Dr. Ki Hoon Kim for a special 

message. 

 

For families with young children, we prepared the Sutton Place room on the 3rd floor for your 

convenience, so please don't hesitate to join us. 

 

We look forward to seeing all of you on Sunday! 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 


